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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Schaefer, Peter [pschaefer@craworld.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2011 9:55 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Project Email Hold
Subject: RO0213 - 11989 Dublin Blvd., Dublin - Closure ~COR-240548~

Jerry, 
 
I have had 5 of the Notification of Potential Case Closure letters returned as undeliverable.  The county assessor’s office 
was able to provide alternate addresses for the fee title holders at four of the parcel #s and I have resent the letters.  The 
assessor had the same address as you gave me for the remaining addressee: PT&T Co. (941-1550-1-2), 5850 W. Las 
Positas Blvd., Pleasanton, CA 94588. 
 
Regards, 
 
Peter Schaefer 
Telephone: (510) 420-3319 
 
 

From: Schaefer, Peter  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2011 10:51 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Cool, Aubrey; denis.l.brown@shell.com 
Subject: RO0213 - 11989 Dublin Blvd., Dublin - Notification of Potential Case Closure letters have been distributed 
~COR-240548~ [Copy] 
 
Jerry, 
 
This email confirms that Conestoga-Rovers & Associates, on behalf of Shell Oil Products US, has distributed the 
Notification of Potential Case Closure letters as requested in Alameda County Environmental Health’s August 4, 2011 
letter. 
  
Regards, 
 
Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates 
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A 
Emeryville, California 94608-2008 
Telephone: (510) 420-3319 
Fax: (510) 420-9170 
pschaefer@craworld.com 
Think before you print  
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 
 


